
 

 

 

 

 

April 30, 2021 

 

 

 

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro    The Honorable Kay Granger 

Chairwoman       Ranking Member 

House Appropriations Committee    House Appropriations Committee 

Washington, DC 20515     Washington, DC 20515 

 

Dear Chairwoman DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 

 

I am requesting funding for Project S.O.S. Seeds of Service in fiscal year 2022.  

 

The entity to receive funding for this project is Project S.O.S Seeds of Service, which is 

located at 725 Mantoloking Road, Brick, New Jersey, 08723.  

 

The funding, totaling $60,580, would be used to work with a general contractor to 

reconfigure their space ($35,000) and upgrade their electrical system ($25,580).  These 

modifications will allow SOS to increase capacity for their essential outreach programs. 

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

        

 

CHRISTOPHER H. SMITH 

Member of Congress 

 


